SUPERIOR NATIONAL FOREST
P.0.Box 338, Duluth, Minnesota 55801

1830
(5470)

November 9, 1973

Miss Dorothy L. Molter
Box 718
Ely, Minnesota 55731

Dear Dorothy:

The purpose of this letter is to confirm for you our discussion
on October 26.

I very much appreciate the opportunity to visit with you. It is
my aim to work out some solution where you can stay at Knife Lake
after your reserved rights expire on December 31, 1975.

You do provide help and information to the users of the BWCA, as
well as cooperating with the Forest Service. By enrolling you as
a Volunteer in Service we can justify your remaining at Knife Lake
as long as you wish.

After you have given this consideration, and if you agree, Ranger
Solberg can either bring the form to be signed to your place or
you could stop at his office whenever you come to Ely. If you have
any questions, please let me know and we can arrange to meet with
you to discuss the matter further.

Best wishes.
Sincerely,

Farsis £, 7

HAROLD E. ANDERSEN
Forest Supervisor
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